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“Thank You”

I would like to thank everyone for their prayers, cards, gifts and get well
messages I received during my stay in hospital and since being at home.

I have been so overwhelmed with these kindnesses which are helping me
through this difficult time.
Mary Barnes.
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FIFIELD VILLAGE HALL

This year’s programme of events kicks off with a Spring Coffee Morning
on Saturday 17th April when there will be an update on the progress being
made in collecting information for the History Project. We have once again
been invited to Fifield House and for more details please ring 831385.

An extra event which has crept onto the calendar is a Flower Arranging
morning on Saturday 8th May. While we have coffee and cake, Jean Rose
will share her expertise with anyone who would like to come along to the
Village Hall at 10.30 am.

The major event of the year will take place on 26th June when the PCC,
the Village Hall and the Recreation Committees will all join together to
arrange “Fifield at Home"” a Fete with a difference!

Pat Yaxley.
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Milton-under-Wychwood Allotments and Gardens Association

Our February meeting proved to be a very good start to the new season.
On a very cold evening 50 members turned out to hear the talk on Climbers
and Wall Shrubs given by Duncan Coombes and judging by the obvious
interest shown, Milton is going to have some wonderful displays of roses and
clematis and also the other many climbing plants that Duncan described and
recommended.

The coloured slides which illustrated the talk were really lovely and gave
us all a very good idea of the effect that climbing plants have in the garden.

Our next meeting is on April the 28th when Bob Hares will talk on
“My Experiences in South Africa”.

We always welcome visitors to our meetings which are held in Milton
Village Hall and we only charge 50 pence.

Jane Lewis.



